
NOTICE OF INVITATION TO BID 
 
Notice is hereby given that Water Environment Services (“WES”) on behalf of Clackamas County 
Service District No. 1 (“CCSD #1”) through their Board of County Commissioners, will receive 
sealed Bids per specifications until 2:00 PM, May 10, 2017 (“Closing”), for DETENTION 
POND MAINTENANCE and RESTORATION. No Bids will be received or considered after 
that time. 
 
The anticipated start date for this work is July 10, 2017.   
 
Bid packets are available from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Thursday at Clackamas 
County Procurement Division, Clackamas County Public Services Building, 2051 Kaen Road, 
Oregon City, OR  97045, telephone (503) 742-5444 or may be requested by email at 
procurement@clackamas.us 
    
Bid Submittal: Sealed Bids may be emailed to procurement@clackamas.us or delivered to 
Clackamas County at the above Kaen Road address.  
 
Contact Information  
Guy Melton, Sr. Procurement & Contract Analyst, 503-742-5453, gmelton@clackamas.us  
 
The Board of County Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all Proposals not in 
compliance with all prescribed public bidding procedures and requirements, and may reject for 
good cause any and all Proposals upon the finding that it is in the public interest to do so and to 
waive any and all informalities in the public interest.  In the award of the contract, the Board of 
County Commissioners will consider the element of time, will accept the Proposal or Proposals 
which in their estimation will best serve the interests of Clackamas County and will reserve the 
right to award the contract to the contractor whose Proposal shall be best for the public good. 
 
Clackamas County encourages bids from Minority, Women, and Emerging Small Businesses. 
 
  Dated: April 19, 2017 
 
  _______________________________________ 
  George Marlton, Procurement Division Director 


